
 

 

TOWN OF COLFAX ANNUAL MEETING 

April 17, 2018 

 

The annual meeting of the Town of Colfax was called to order by town chairman Dean Logslett 

at 7:00 p.m. at the town hall.  Minutes from 2017 were available to read and had also been 

posted on the website.  Kathy Stahl moved to approve the minutes.  Jason Klukas seconded the 

motion.  The motion passed. 

The annual financial report was reviewed and discussed.  Jason Klukas moved to accept the 

report.  Kathy Stahl seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

Plowing driveways was discussed.  Jason Klukas made a motion not to plow driveways on a 

regular basis.  A request can be made for widening a driveway on an as needed basis.  Lee 

Boland seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

Kathy Stahl moved that the Town of Colfax acquire the Ferry Pit property for public recreational 

use should it become available for a nominal cost and moved that the Town authorize the 

Board of Supervisors to establish what the limits of that nominal payment would be.  Johnne 

Smalley seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 

Dean Logslett moved to have next year's annual meeting on Wednesday, April 17, 2019 which is 

1 day later than the statutory default date of April 16th.  Jason Klukas seconded the motion.  

The motion passed. 

Jason Klukas moved to adjourn.  Lee Boland seconded the motion.  The motion passed.   

  

 


